
PAC Meeting 

Place: Lincoln Lion Conference Room & Google Meets 

Meeting Members: Mary Meyer, Nickie Fitterer, Laura Fetting, Tammy Peterson,  

Google Meets: Tina Hanson 

 

Meeting Summary:  

- Fundraiser: 

o  Pickup for the fundraiser will be on Monday November 25. Times will be 2:00 -3:45 for 

walk up and drive up will be 3:45 – 5:30. 

o We will be asking for volunteers to help to distribute the products on Monday. 

o It was a tremendous success. We raised $12,026 for new playground equipment. 

o Students will be receiving the cash prizes they earn on Monday. 

 

- Manners Lunch 

o We have eleven volunteers to help set up and serve the students. 

o We will be bringing in the promethean board for some music.  

o We also will have the menu displayed for the students. 

 

- Gifts for St. Luke’s 

o Grade 5 will be delivering gifts to St. Luke’s on December 18th. They will also be singing 

Christmas Carols to the residents. 

o We will be sending home a list of gifts ideas. 

 

- Woot Woot Wagon 

o We have started a new thing here Lincoln. Once a month we will be doing the woot 

woot wagon for the staff. It will have snacks and drinks for the teachers to choose from. 

The teachers really appreciated this.  

o Pac will be donating to this, and Mrs. Peterson will make sure to order supplies. 

o We will have a google form made to get some ideas on what the teachers would like for 

the wagon.  

o Mary will make some thank you cards that are from PAC to show their appreciation for 

all that the staff does. 

o PAC will also be donating money for coffee gift cards. We will do drawings in December 

for the teachers. 

 

- Food Drive 

o We are currently holding our annual food drive and have gotten a lot of donations.  



- District PAC 

o Talked about Family Engagement Day and what it means to have parents be more 

engaged with their child(s) academics as well as their school. 

o Would like to get parents more involved.  

 

- Device Bags: 

o Conoco Phillips donated four hundred device bags for our students.  

o This will help them carry their devices more safely around the school as they transition 

from activities.  

 

- There will be no PAC meeting in December. We will meet again in January.  


